No unusual problems were encountered during the verification process except -
for the daily tide correctors that were adjusted by the datum value of 20.64.
Lake level heights were verified by phone conversation on September 14, 1981
with the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers, District Engineer at the Hiram
Chittenden Locks, Seattle, Washington. This confirmed the lake level heights
in the Ship's Descriptive Report, paragraph D.





